
Foundation 2019 Sibling Applications 
 
Those of you hoping to place a younger child in our Foundation year in September 2019 are 
advised to submit your application before the end of this term.  We will be allocating places 
to siblings during the Lent Term 2018, and would like to ensure that we are able to 
accommodate all siblings before places are allocated to non-priority children in the Summer 
Term. 
 


